
 

t:\documents\intranet\reports\2014\january\an1-2014.doc 

2 ST SAVIOUR’S CAR PARK SAFETY TRIP RAIL (AN1-2014) 

As part of the improvements to the site of the former St Saviour’s School which is being developed as 
sports pitches, it is proposed to erect a trip rail with associated boom arms around the car par.  There 
have been a number of recent problems with vehicles driving across and parking on the grassed 
areas.  This had led to significant damage to the grass and in extreme cases vehicles becoming 
stuck. 

It is recommended that the proposed improvements are approved and that the Director of 
Environment be instructed to undertake these works. 

The Director of Corporate Services advises that the above works amounting to £12,943 can be met 
from allowances within the Environment Department’s Capital Budget 2013/14. 


